
 

Longview Public School, Nainital 

NOTICE 

As you are aware that, Government of India in view of spread of 

COVID-19 disease has extended the nationwide lockdown till 3 May 

2020.  

 

In view of the lockdown announced by the Honourable Prime 

Minster, the School will remain closed till 3 May 2020. 

 

School reopening dates will be announced as per the further 

instructions from the state of Uttarakhand / central government of 

India. 

 

Please keep visiting this website [www.lpsnainital.edu.in]   

the school face book page 

[https://www.facebook.com/longviewpublicschool/]  

for further updates.                    

 

Stay Home Stay Safe 


